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Date:

	

October 3, 2006

To :

	

Mayor Bob Foster and Members of the City Council

From :

	

Val Lerch, 9th District Councilmember1)&t

Subject:

	

Prohibit Parking of Vehicles For Sale

Memorandum

R-20

Currently section 10 .22.080 of the Municipal Code (Parking Vehicles For Sale)
prohibits parking of vehicles with signs "for sale" on various streets. On Cherry
Avenue from Market Street to South Street this restriction is already enforced .

At this time, I am requesting the City Attorney to prepare an amendment to the
above section adding the prohibition of parking "for sale" vehicles on Cherry
Avenue from South Street to Artesia Blvd .




